Dear Parents;
We will be adding updated pictures to our website and pictures will be added to Facebook routinely.  Therefore, we ask that you sign a release allowing your child to possibly be included in the pictures.  Your child’s name will not be included.
Thank you for your cooperation,
Cheryl Kiner, director
Planet Kids
Child________________________
Parent Signature_____________________
Date_________________________
